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Comments: SPECIAL RECREATION MANAGEMENT AREAS PROPOSED OPTION WITHIN THE

RECOMMENDED WILDERNESS

 

I support the SPECIAL RECREATION MANAGEMENT AREAS PROPOSED OPTION WITHIN

THE RECOMMENDED WILDERNESS, snowmobilers have been using these areas for

over 30 yrs. and should not be kicked out of them. They put money into the

local economy in the town of Superior Montana which is a good thing, when

we ride Hoodoo Pass and Surveyor. The forest plan calls for sustainable

recreation that includes non-motorized and motorized. The Great Burn

should not be ALL wilderness, snowmobilers should be able to ride certain

areas like HOODOO PASSES GOOSE CREEK AND STEEP LAKES AREA,SURVEYOR,

WILLIAMS LAKE ARE AND BLACK LEAD MTN. AREA.I have never seen any wildlife

on any of my rides or a conflict between a skier and

snowmobiler.Snowmobilers like these area for there primitive back country

riding that they provide and the scenery that goes with these areas.Both

sides need to compromise on this issue, the great burn shouldn't be all

wilderness...  thank you Chad Taylor 4 ambrose lane great falls montana

59404 e-mail cheddahchad34@gmail.com

 

 

 


